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From: Mary Ellen Deschenes <me|Ien42103@gmaii.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 5,2025 12:12 PM 
To: Cmte HED 
Subject: Statewide Rental registry- opposition to LD 1806 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature. i; 

oer}? Legislators, 

P P it it 

I am opposed to this bill under consideration. Here in Portland we already have a rather burdensome 
landlord rental registry, and payment system. I don't see howthis bill really improves Anything for anyone 

and adds additional burdens to landlords. - 

For Portland landlords this just adds another layer of regulation, reporting and expense. I encourage you 
to drill down on why such a registry would be helpful and hopefully you will also conclude that this is 
unnecessary And duplicative legislation. Thank you for your time. 

Mary Ellen Deschenes 
186 Concord St. 
Portland, Maine
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